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The Office for Advancement of 
Women in Academia

The Jacob Blaustein Institutes for 
Desert Research representative

Dear Ladies,

I am writing as your BIDR faculty representative at 

the university-wide committee for the advancement 

of women at BGU. If you are new, welcome to our 

beautiful campus.

Every year we arrange a get together of all female 

students on our BIDR campus. Around nice 

refreshments we hope to hear each other and 

speak about our unique position as women in 

academic life. 

We had scheduled our next meeting for

Monday December 19th at 12:30.

Please mark your calendars and prepare to join us 

at the Kakal Building for this get-together.

Make sure to RSVP to cochy@bgu.ac.il

Hope to see many of you there.

best regards

Prof. Pnina Motzafi-Haller

mailto:cochy@bgu.ac.il

